Meeting Minutes

General meeting Feb 14, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo - President

Andy Brennan - Vise President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Don Rogers - Secretary

The following members were present

Gene Kenner, Wade Akle, Fred Jocober, Bob Van Der Walt, Tony Linhares

Tony opened the meeting at 9:30

- It was conformed that the date for the Fun Fly is May 23rd
- Paul Genshaw has moved to Phoenix Az.
- Bill Lander is still working on the 2009 budget. We have some new members and some have dropped out. There are some delinquent dues as of the meeting. Bill will send out second notices to those who are delinquent.
- Bill is going to change the combinations on the locks on Feb 28th. A notice will be mailed before that day to all current members, with the new combinations.
- The problem of unsafe flying has come up again. This included a high speed pass over the pits. There is a formal complaint form that should be filled out by any club member who witnesses such reckless flying. The violator is subject to the loss of the privilege to fly at our field. The complaint form will be available in the trailer, and on our web site. In addition, an overfly map will be posted on the web site.

Bill Lander gave the treasurers report as follows

Balances as of 1/31/09

Checking \$2848.20 (note \$2000 was transferred to Savings)

Savings \$2794.58 CD (as of 1/29/09) \$5241.17 Total Savings \$8035.75

The meeting was adjourned at 10:10

Submitted by Don Rogers, Secretary